
I am a member of Knox Boat Fishing Club and strongly objected to the proposed ban 
on Mako Shark fishing in Australia, as a recreational fisherman I spend a 
considerable amount of money on products for fishing including my boat  (estimated 
annual expenditure including boat, car to tow, fishing equipment, bait, fuel and 
accommodation at resort $20k) and if the proposed ban goes ahead I will not be 
going fishing anymore. 
 
I wish to strongly recommend and request that Peter Garrett rethink this ban and 
wait for public opinion and scientific evidence to be provided before making any 
decisions. 
 
Yours truly 
 
Glenn Gazzola 
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